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During the Festive Season millions of people travel to – and through 
our province on vacation and home.  Many of us get to spend quality 
time with our families and friends.But this is also the time when we 
experience an increase in traffic volumes, which calls for all road 
users to be extra vigilant.
As the government of KwaZulu-Natal, we want you to have a safe 
holiday and enjoy the beauty of our province. In order to ensure 
this, we must all embrace that “Road Safety is Our Collective 
Responsibility”.  
We appeal to motorists and all road users to be extra vigilant and 
strictly respect road traffic rules. Our law enforcement officers will 
maintain high visibility on our roads across the province.  

These include traffic officers from RTI, SAPS, SANDF and municipal 
traffic officers – who will be working day and night to prevent road 
crashes, which rob us of many innocent lives.  
We call on all citizens to appeal to their consciences, so we can 
stop the road carnage, root out crime and all social ills from our 
communities.  
We urge our communities to work together with the police to ensure 
that our visitors and all the citizens of KwaZulu-Natal have a safe and 
memorable Festive Season. Working together, we will defeat crime 
and end road carnage.
I wish you a safe, joyful and peaceful holiday season.
KwaZulu-Natal – Advancing People’s power to reduce road crashes 
and fatalities as well as to defeat crime!

“ R O A D  S A F E T Y  I S  O U R  C O L L E C T I V E  R E S P O N S I B I L I T Y ”

FESTIVE MESSAGE
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